
 

 

TO ALL IAMAW MEMBERS 
EMPLOYED BY  

MENZIES AVIATION - YUL 

NEGOTIATIONS UPDATE - IMPORTANT 
 

 
Dear Members, 
 
Your Bargaining Committee consisting of Ali Chaudhry, Darryl Mohammed and Peter 
Tsoukalas, after multiple attempts to commence bargaining received no reply from the 
company therefore have now reached an impasse. 
 
Consequently, your committee has filed a Notice of Dispute and request for conciliation 
assistance in accordance with Canada Labour Code, Part I, Section 71, in order to 
establish a Collective Agreement that reflects your demands. 
 
The Federal Mediation and Conciliation Services appointed Ms. Marcelle Brière as 
Conciliation Officer in the above-mentioned case. Now that a conciliator is assigned, 
the parties will set dates and commence bargaining. 
 
Your Negotiations Committee will now be released in order to prepare for negotiations 
starting the week of November 4, 2024. 
 
The Committee will keep you informed of all upcoming developments. In the next 
upcoming days you will be receiving a survey to complete to better understand the 
membership needs. 
 
We ask you to continue to work safely, and to send any comments or questions to the 
Committee members. 
 
We thank you for your continued support. 
In solidarity, 
 

Ali Chaudhry – Chief Steward  

Email : chaudhryalii@hotmail.com 

Darryl Mohammed – Negotiating Committee member 

Email : darryl.mohammed@gmail.com 

Peter Tsoukalas – General Chairperson IAM Union 

Email : ptsoukalas@iam140.ca 
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